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     Each year we receive the graduates of the school as 

they gather in for their annual camp meeting. This 

year was special because it celebrated the 50th year of 

the Bible school. The graduates of the school have gone 

to many places throughout Mexico and some even to 

the United States. They teach and preach the message 

that, (1) we are crucified with Christ, (2) that Christ 

himself lives within us. Their ministries are 

prospering even in the face of the recent violence in 

Mexico. They are brave warriors for the Lord in prayer 

and preaching. We were so happy to see them gathered 

together for fellowship and hear of their labor in their 

work of the Lord.  

     We celebrated the 50th anniversary of the founding of the bible 

school in Monterrey. It was a time of great joy. We heard many 

wonderful testimonies from the graduates concerning their minis-

tries in many parts of Mexico, testimonies of healings, salvations, 

and church growth. 

     Ten more young people graduated and are joining the others in this 

labor. Thank you, friends, for your support of this ministry as well as to 

the ministry to the orphan children. We are still supporting orphanage 

homes, ministers, churches, and needy families. Funds are severely 

down please join us in prayer for this ministry and consider a donation 
to help us continue with the mission that the Lord put in our hearts 

many years ago. Thank you for all your financial support and prayers. 

The gathering of the graduates 2015; I’m seated first row to the right 

with the directors of the Bible school, David and Vicky Rodriguez. 

Precious Seed Ministries  

1115 S Maryland St  

Alton TX 78573  

Phone: 956-585-9966  

E-mail: wymanpylant@yahoo.com  

Visit our website 

wymanpministries.com www.facebook.com/ 

wymanpministries  


